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We have determined that your plan entitled “Physical Security Plan for the
Protection of Special Muclear Material of Low Strategic Significance at st.
lucie Unit #2," submitted by your letter dated May 5, 1982, as revised by
your letters dated June 25, 1982 and July 28, 1982, meets the requirements of
10 CFR 73.67(f) and (g) for the protection of special nuclear materiail of low

strategic significance.

Accordingly, your plan is approved as it relates to the physical protection of
special nuclear material of low strategic significance. Your plan must be
fully fmplemented by the date of fuel receipt and must remain in effect when-

ever fresh fuel is stored on site.

We have determined that your Physical Security Plan sulmitted by letters dated

ATED

May 15, 1982, June 25, 1982 and July 28, 1982 contains information of a type
specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d). Accordingly, it is deemed to be commercial or
finaucial information within the meaning of 10 CFR 9.5(a)(4) and shall be

subject to public disclosure only in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR

9.12.
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Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
L J. Evans, Ir.

L. J. Evans, Jr., Chief

Fuel Facility Safeguards
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards, NMSS
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Florida Power and Light Company

ATTN: Mr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology

P. 0. Box 529100

Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

We have determined that your plan entitled "Physical Security Plan for the
Protection of Special Nuclear Materfal of Low Strategic Significance at St.
Lucie Unit #2," submitted by your letter dated May 5, 1982, as revised by
your letters dated June 25, 1982 and July 28, 1982, meets the requirements of
10 CFR 73.67(f) and (g) for the protection of special nuclear material of low
strategic significance.

Accordingly, your plan is approved as it relates to the physical protection of
special nuclear material of low strategic significance. Your plan must be
fully implemented by the date of fuel receipt and must remain in effect when-
ever fresh fuel is stored on site.

Sincerely,

Original Sigmed By
L J. Evans, Ir.

L. J. Evans, Jr., Chief

Fuel Facility Safeguards
Licensing Branch

Division of Safeguards, NMSS
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